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Masking Requirement –
Patients and Visitors

We’re happy to see you. 

To protect your health and 

those around you, please 

observe our masking 
requirements. 

To double your protection when 

wearing a cloth mask, we will 

provide you with an ear-loop 

mask to wear underneath. 

If you are wearing a disposable 

mask, we will instead provide 

you with a hospital-approved, 

well-fitting mask before entry to 

our facility. 

Thank you for your help to keep our facility safe.


